
 

August 17, 2005 

Rong Zhao, PH.D. 

Research Assistant Professor 

SPIR Coordinator 

Department of Computer Science 

State University of New York 

2451 Computer Science Building 

Stony Brook, NY 11794-4400 

 

Dear Dr. Zhao 

I am writing to extend my appreciation for the SPIR program and Stony Brook University for the 

support provided to our Organization. We are delighted with the quality of students and their 

immense contribution to our organization. They worked on various live projects in the 

engineering function and I was impressed by the hard work they put in, to meet the specific 

requirements of the project.  

The SPIR program is a definite success, I would certainly recommend that more organizations 

should hire students for Summer and Fall projects through this program. We are delighted to be 

associated with SPIR and Stony Brook University and look forward to our continued association.  

Sincerely, 

 

John Murcutt 

VP Products and Strategy 

FatWire Software 

http://www.fatwire.com  
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